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HEAD START NEWS

Some Reminders

Now that you have sent home the Head Start Assessment
to each family make sure you put a copy in the Salmon

Folder and give a copy to your coach.

May 19 - End of the Year Family Wrap Up
May 26 - Complete HS PreK Record and fill out the

Salmon Folder (follow the timeline outlined by your school
administration for completing cumulative folders).

Head Start Support Survey will be emailed out this week.
Please make some time to give us your feedback.

Summer Intervention
We will be providing four classrooms for summer

intervention. There will be a classroom at Jupiter, one at
Sherwood and two classrooms at Endeavour. If you have

any questions, please contact your coach.



CLASS CLASS CLASS
Wewant to thank you all for welcoming in so many to
watch your engagement with children. With Head Start
observers and Children's Forum observers visiting VPK
classrooms, we have had lots of great feedback. We
hope to share out next week some of the successes.

Please check
out our NEW
Facebook

page. Please
encourage
your parents
to follow us!

Our last two
weeks for our
Curriculum



Thank you to the
teaching teams for

providing creative and
engaging learning

environments for our
Head Start children.



Thank you to the
Instructional

Coaches for their
presentation at the
National Head Start
conference last
week. They were
able to share their
strategies with over
150 participants
from around the

country.

Great team work!



Dr. Wendy Smith and Terri Barlow at
National presenting on Building an
Onsite Dental Program. Over 100

participants learned about
increasing Head Start dental

screenings/exams for their children.
Do you know we have one of the
highest percentages of dental

screenings/exams for our children?


